
HIMACHAL PRADESH  

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION. 

 

PRESS NOTE                                      
 Dated: 08-08-2014  

 

 

It is for the information of all  concerned that interviews 

already fixed w.e.f 19-08-2014 to 23-08-2014  for the post(s) of Assistant District 

Attorney have been postponed due to administrative reasons.  The interviews will 

now commence w.e.f 3
rd

 September 2014 to  8
th

 September 2014 and the revised 

roll number wise schedule has been uploaded  on the website of the Commission at 

http://www.hp.gov.in/hppsc/.  Other terms and conditions stipulated in the call 

letters shall remain unchanged. The candidates have also been informed through 

SMS/e-mail and no separate call letters will be sent.   

 

           

          Sd/-  

       (B.C.Badalia),IAS 

             Secretary, 

H.P. Public Service Commission. 

     Tel.No.0177 2623786 

 


